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ADVISORY ON WEARING MASK

In light of the prevailing situation where infections are spreading rapidly, it has been observed that

a number of students are getting affected.
To ensure the safety and well-being of all members of the school community, all students and

staff are strictly advised to wear masks while coming to school and during school hours.
This precautionary measure is essential to prevent further spread and maintain a healthy
environment for leaming.

We request your cooperation in adhering to this advisory.

Stay Safe, Stay Healthy.
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